International Women's Day was celebrated at ISRS
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On March 7 this year, a celebration event was held at ISRS in honour of International Women's Day. The
leadership and male staff of the Institute congratulated the ladies with the holiday. Words of gratitude, as
well as wishes for good health, happiness and well-being were expressed to them.

"Today, women make up 30 percent of the ISRS staff and their contribution to the Institute's activities is
truly invaluable," said the ISRS Director Eldor Aripov. He wished the women new professional heights and
expressed his sincere gratitude for their hard work and dedication.







